
                                 聖堂報告  
   常年期第六主日 

16/02/2025  

 
1. 聖堂在新春期間將進行新春「利是」捐贈，藉此傳遞彼此扶持、

愛主愛人信息；教友可以將部份「利是」 捐獻 ，投入聖堂於 2月

2日至 2月 16日設置「利是捐贈收集箱」。 

是次收集的「利是」，將會捐贈給「安貧小姊妹安養院」及「深

水埗仁愛之家」，為幫助有需要弟兄姊妹。 

2. 教區將於 2 月 23 日（主日）舉辦 「齊步同行 2025」步行籌款活

動，此項活動主要為「教區籌募建堂及發展基金委員會」籌款興

建東涌新聖堂及為天主教墳場籌募資金，詳情如下： 

起  步：堂區及團體 下午 1:00開始 

起  點：東涌地鐵站 B出口噴泉旁 

（開步禮：下午 2:30由周守仁樞機主禮) 

終  點：東涌東海濱長廊 

（祝福及派遣禮：下午 3:30由周守仁樞機主禮) 

 

步行籌款贊助表格可在聖堂辦事處外索取，而活動詳情及網

上捐款可參閱聖堂辦事處外海報或 Scan此 QR Code。 

 

 

 

 

 
 

上述所有報告，已張貼於聖堂正門及辦公室外報告板，並已

上載於聖堂網頁，歡迎各位查閱。主佑各位! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 



   St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement 
           Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

        16th February 2025 

 

1. In the spirit of sharing God's love and supporting those in need this 
Chinese New Year, our Chapel is collecting donations of red packets 
(lai see). All collected red packets will be distributed to the Home for 
the Aged run by the "Little Sisters of the Poor" and the "Missionaries 
of Charity" in Sham Shui Po, Kowloon. 

All parishioners are invited to contribute a portion of their red packets 
by placing them in the donation box located inside the Chapel between 
February 2nd and 16th. Thank you for your generosity! 
 

2. The Diocese will host the "Walk to Nurture Creation-2025" Fundraising 
Walkathon on Sunday, February 23rd. This event aims to raise funds 
for the construction of the new church in Tung Chung and the 
development of Catholic Cemeteries by the Diocesan Fundraising 
Commission for Church Building and Development.  
 
The event will begin at 1:00 PM, starting from Tung Chung MTR 
Station Exit B. The kick-off ceremony, led by Cardinal Stephen Chow, 
will take place at 2:30 PM. Participants will then proceed to the Tung 
Chung East Promenade, where the blessing and commissioning 
ceremony, also officiated by Cardinal Stephen Chow, is scheduled for 
3:30 PM. 
 
The Fundraising Sponsorship Form is available outside the Chapel 
office. For more information on the fundraiser and online donations, 
please refer to the poster outside the Chapel office or scan the QR 
code. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website 

for reference.   


